Dear editor;

[bookmark: _GoBack]I, along with my coauthors, would like to ask you to consider our manuscript entitled Apical periodontitis in relation to radiographic quality of endodontic treatment in a selected adult Turkish population: A cross-sectional study for publication in Brazilian Dental Science as an original research article.

This manuscript has not been published or presented elsewhere in part or in entirety, and is not under consideration by another journal. All study participants provided informed consent, and the study design was approved by the appropriate ethics review boards. All the authors have contributed significantly to the study, approved the manuscript and agree with submission to your esteemed journal. There are no conflicts of interest to declare.

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you.
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